
 

CNBC Africa comments on GFC cancelled contract

CNBC Africa recently released a statement regrdaing the cancelling of an agreement between the business channel and
the Gauteng Film Commission: “CNBC Africa produced a series of programmes called “Business Spotlight” with
sponsorship and associated advertising via the Gauteng Film Commission (GFC). This agreement has now ended. The
editorial control of all programmes rested with CNBC Africa at all times.”
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